
Commissioners of Leonardtown 

Notice of Request for Bid Proposal 

For Wall Mural 

 

 
The Commissioners of Leonardtown will be accepting bids for a full color Wall Mural to 

be mounted on the outside wall at 22720 Washington Street, Leonardtown, MD. The 

request includes removal of the old mural, wall preparation, mural replacement, delivery 

and installation. A site visit is strongly recommended. 

 

Interested bidders shall obtain a copy of the RFP by contacting Beth Sandberg, Office 

Manager, Commissioners of Leonardtown, POB 1, 22670 Washington Street, 

Leonardtown, Maryland 20650, by email beth.sandberg@leonardtownmd.gov or by 

calling 301-475-9791. 

 

Bids are due no later than 2:00 p.m., Friday, March 23, 2018.  The Commissioners of 

Leonardtown reserve the right to reject any and all bids and proposals, and to accept any 

proposals deemed to be in the best interest of the Town. 

 

By Authority: 

 

 

Laschelle McKay 

Town Administrator 
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